
 

   F156 
 

 

 

Community and Environmental Services 
County Hall 

 
 
 
 

LGBCE 
1st Floor 
Windsor House 
50 Victoria Street 
London  SW1H 0TL 
 

 
 

      
      
      

 
Your Ref:  My Ref: FW2024_0368 

Date: 8 May 2024 Tel No.: 0344 800 8020 

  Email:  
 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Town and County Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 
2015 
 
Boundary Review- Initial Consultation at Breckland  
 
Thank you for your consultation on the above site, received on 7 May 2024. 
 
I can confirm that the County Council as Lead Local Flood Authority (LLFA) has no 
comments to make at this time. 
 
In providing this substantive response, the LLFA is not currently able to carry out any 
review of the submitted documents or give any formal advice to the LPA for this 
consultation. As such, it should not be assumed that there is no impact associated with 
the proposed development in relation to surface water flood risk and drainage. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mark Ogden 
 
Flood and Water Manager 
Community Services and Environment  
Lead Local Flood Authority 
 



Breckland

Personal Details:

Name: Mark Ogden

Email:                               

Postcode:         

Organisation Name: (Representative of a local organisation)

Comment text:

Dear Sirs,
Please see attached response.
Sent on behalf of the Lead Local Flood Authority

Attached Documents:

20240507-llfa-to-lgbce-no-comments.pdf


	WEB_1124956__LFA_Breckland_WP_20240507-llfa-to-lgbce-no-comments
	WEB_1124956__Breckland__redacted



